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Lou Mansolillo

From: Jake Guillette <jaguillette@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 12:17 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

 
Good afternoon, 
I am a licensed electrician and I want to email and support the H-7015 bill as drafted and un-amended . As a licensed and 
trained professional in a skilled trade I don’t believe anyone who hasn’t gotten the proper training should be doing any 
work in the electrical field.  
Thank you. 
Sent from my iPhone 


